
 

News release No. 5 - Ventilation Units Study, 6 November 2015 

 

For new registrants, thank you, for your registration for the webpage of the Technical Assistance Study for 

the Ventilation Units Product Group. We hereby send you our fifth news release. 

Second stakeholder meeting, 17 December in Brussels 

We can now announce that the second stakeholder meeting will take place in Brussels, Belgium, on 17 

December from 10:00 to 16:30. The registration will open mid-November and as registrant for the website 

you will be notified by e-mail when it happens. 

Draft Commission communication – Transitional methods 

The draft Commission communication including measurement and calculation methods is now available in 

the documents section of the website: 

http://ventilationunits.eu/media/1050/draft_commission_communication_vu_06112015.pdf 

In addition, we expect to start releasing some of the answers for the frequently asked questions next week. 

 

Best regards, 

The Project Team 
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